From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: TeampNI; N
Subject: FW: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 — APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 12:08:49

Dear Caroline,

Thank you for your comments on this appeal. I am forwarding your email to the Planning
Inspectorate as all comments on this appeal must be sent directly to the Planning Inspector rather
than the Council at this stage.

Kind regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

————— Original Message-----

From: Caroline Jacobs

Sent: 23 August 2016 19:19

To: Walsh, Jennifer

Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 — 2015/1444/ P

Hi

I have objected before about the above development and would like to reiterate my concerns, since
I understand there is an appeal underway.

The site is designated for leisure use and open space. The housing development proposed is far too
dense and extensive for this site. It appears aimed at monetary gain for the club directors rather
than any desire to offer community benefit or maximise the retention of open space.

Kind regards

Caroline Jacobs
56 Croftdown rd
London Nw5 1en
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